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November 13, 1984

Docket No. 50-746
Docket No. 50-3C1

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. 4. Fay

Vice President

Nuclear Power Department
231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 17, 1984, providing us with your
audit report of your envirommental contractor, Teledyne Isotopes, Inc. in
response to the open item in our letter dated August 30, 1984, We have no
further questions regarding this matter. This closes out Open Item Nos.
50-266/84-14-02; 50-301/84-12-02.

Regarding the unresoived item for apparent failure to audit the chemistry
and radifochemistry area in accordance with Technica) Specification

15.6.5.3, we understand that such audits will be performed in accordance with
the revised quality assurance program discussed in Inspection Reports No.
50-266/84-17 and 50-301/84-15. This report described the corrective actions
taken in response to a number of viclations in this area identi{fied in a
previous inspection report. We also understand an audit in chemistry and
radiochemistry will be performed in the near future as was confimed in a
telephone conversation with Mr. R. Link on November 9, 1984, We will review
your activites with regard to auditing in this functional area during a
subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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L. R. Greger, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

cc w/ltr from WEPCo dtd 10/17/84
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